
 

April 22, 2022 

 

 

The Honorable Chair Rosa DeLauro  The Honorable Ranking Member Kay Granger  

Committee on Appropriations   Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives   U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Grandmont Rosedale Mixed-Use Development for Low-Income 

Senior Housing and Commercial Space in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this 

project is the Grandmont Rosedale Development Corporation, located at 19800 Grand River 

Ave. Detroit, MI 48223. 

The funding will contribute to the construction of a mixed-use development that will create both 

42-units of affordable senior housing and commercial space on the ground floor to incubate 

entrepreneurs and small businesses. The project will also feature two to three communal amenity 

rooms to provide generationally appropriate social programs for residents with a shared activated 

outdoor space for community use.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Rashida Tlaib 

Member of Congress 


